Aaron Panko

From: dewdropw@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 10:56 AM
To: Aaron Panko

Subject: Meyer Farm Development

Mr. Panko,

PLEASE do not allow the Meyer Farm to be developed into ANOTHER housing tract. Salem needs
AFFORABLE housing for the many Salem residents that cannot afford the outrageous home prices in
our community. Another housing tract will benefit people moving from states where homes easily sell
for $1 million. Wow, look what they can get in Oregon! Hardworking, middle class people are being
priced out of the housing market.

Shame on you and the City of Salem if you go through with this before dealing with the serious
problem of the unsheltered, homeless and housing for the working poor in our community.

South Salem has dealt with ENOUGH building. Once the Costco on Keubler opens, it will be a traffic
nightmare for everyone living in that area. What's going to happen to the old Costco? Why doesn't
the City of Salem buy it and develop into TRULY affordable housing.

Daniel & Deborah West
314 Kanuku St. SE
Salem, OR 97306
(503)409-2543



